
Minutes      Goshen Township Zoning Commission              Meeting

7:00PM      Township Hall              May 10, 2006

Chairperson Wendy Moeller called the special meeting of the Goshen Township Zoning 
Commission to order. Everyone stood for the pledge to the flag. Members present were: Wendy 
Moeller, Andy Pyott, Bob Hausermann, Tom Risk and Nancy Middleton. Alternate members 
present: Bob Seyfried.

Discuss Growth Management Plan
The Board discussed obtaining bids to update the Goshen Township Growth Management Plan.

_____________________ Respectfully Submitted,
Zoning Commission Member

Sandra Graham, Secretary
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